
 

 

 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 
 

50 Whiting Street, Plainville, Connecticut 06062 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The regular meeting of the Recreation Advisory Board 

Scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Thursday, September 8th has been 

cancelled. 

 

 

 

        

      

 By:  Courtney Hewett,      

         Recreation Director 

        

Date:  September 7, 2022 


